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Campus Reopening Protocol 
 

We look forward to reopening the Peaslee Tech campus on May 4th, 2020.  We are taking several 
precautions to ensure you continue to enjoy a safe learning environment. Below you will find a list 
of actions being taken by Peaslee Tech and expectations for all entering the school. Please 
familiarize yourself with the steps below. 

1. All entering the school will wear masks. If you do not have one, Peaslee Tech will provide you 
one. 

2. Refrain from any handshaking. 
3. Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
4. Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands. 
5. Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. If soap and water are not 

available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer. 
6. Cough or sneeze into a tissue or your elbow to avoid spread of droplets.  
7. Ensure six feet of distance between yourself and others. 

8. Peaslee Tech has reduced class sizes and added sessions for any class that requires equipment 
and does not have one piece of equipment for each student. 

9. Instructional settings that could potentially involve students and/or instructors being within six 
feet of one another, require both instructors and students wear face shields. Peaslee Tech will 
provide face shields. 

10. Use hand sanitizing stations throughout the building, practice regular hand cleaning regimens. 

11. Peaslee Tech, on a daily basis, cleans all handles (door, sink, toilet, etc.…) with disinfectant. 
12. Peaslee Tech, on a daily basis, cleans all multiuser office desks, classroom tables (between each 

class), and breakroom tables with disinfectant. 

 

 


